
Tax Information- 2024-2025 
Big Beaver Falls Area School District Tax Information-NO PER CAPITA 

The Big Beaver Falls Area School District School Board is pleased to announce that the District               
per–capita tax will not be collected beginning July 1, 2024. The City per-capita tax is separate from the 
School District tax and may/will still be collected.  The Board recognizes in these trying times, any relief 
would be welcomed. Again, the 2024-2025 District per capita will not be collected.  

 

Big Beaver Falls Area School District Tax Information-School District Real Estate Taxes 

City of Beaver Falls – All School District Real Estate Taxes are to be collected by Berkheimer, Inc. The City 
of Beaver Falls will not collect any School Real Estate Taxes for the 2024-2025 School Year. School Real 
Estate Taxes can be paid on-line at www.hab-inc.com/paymisc or a check/money order can be mailed to 
HAB-MISC, PO Box 25144, Lehigh Valley, PA 18002-5144.  Checks should be made payable to HAB-Misc. 
No Cash will be accepted. Please call 866-225-8451 for additional payment options, including pay by 
phone. Additional information and frequently asked questions can also be located on their website. Any 
questions can be directed to the School District through Gary Ceccarelli, Business Manager, at 724-843-
3420, ext. 1203.  

If you need a receipt other than your cancelled check, please send payment in self-addressed envelope 
requesting a receipt.  

Berkheimer Real Estate Questions other than making payments 610-599-3143 

Big Beaver, Eastvale, Homewood, Koppel, New Galilee and White Township- All School Real Estate Taxes 
will be collected by the local tax collector as in the past. Please contact your local tax office with 
questions.  

 

Tax Rate: 11.66  Tax Billable Rate: 11.50  Homestead/Farmstead tax relief: $581.83 

Each eligible Homestead/Farmstead household will receive up to a $581.83 reduction off their school 
taxes. Some individuals will not have a tax payment for the 2024-2025 school year. Last year’s reduction 
was $521.50, resulting in a $60.33 increase for this year. Due to the County-wide Reassessment and to 
cover operational expenses, the District adjusted its millage rate to 11.66 for the 2024-25 tax year. As a 
result of increased funding from the state for the Homestead/Farmstead eligible properties, the District 
is opting to reduce its tax rate for from 11.66 to 11.5 to all tax payers. This reduction will help distribute 
all remaining Homestead/Farmstead dollars.  The District apologizes for any confusion on this matter 
but are following Pennsylvania constitution and other applicable state laws. Any questions can be 
directed to the School District through Gary Ceccarelli, Business Manager, at 724-843-3420, ext. 1203. 

 

http://www.hab-inc.com/paymisc

